
Republic of the Philippines 
DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY 
(Kagawaran ng Enerhiya) 

2023-11-116NTP 

NOTICE TO PROCEED 

ATTY. MARIE DINAH S. TOLENTINO-FUENTES 
President 
ERT CORPORATION 
Tolentino 2020 Bldg., Ecoland, 
Davao City 

Dear Atty. Tolentino-Fuentes: 

In reference to the approved contract awarded through BAC Resolution No. 145 s. 
2023 for the "Office Space Lease for the Mindanao Field Office (June — December 
2023)" in the amount Three Million Five Hundred Fifty-Four Thousand Seven 
Hundred Seventy-Two Pesos and Forty-Six Centavos Only (PhP3,554,772A6), 
executed by and between the Department of Energy (DOE) and ERT Corporation, we 
hereby issue this Notice to Proceed (NTP) for ERT Corporation to start the 
implementation of the contract. 

Upon receipt of this NTP, ERT Corporation shall be responsible for completing the 
services under the Terms and Conditions of the Contract in accordance with the 
Implementation Schedule. 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing at the portion 
provided below. 

Please be guided accordingly. 

Very truly yours, 

FELIX WlLb**d. FUENTEBELLA 
Undersecretary 

RECEIVED BY: 

Signature over Printed Name 

Position and Company 

Date and Time Received 
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